
CITY OF STOUGHTON 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

COMMON COUNCIL  

 

Please take notice that a quorum of the City of Stoughton Common Council, its Committees, 

Boards or Commissions may be present at the following meeting:  

2021 Street Projects Open House  

Thursday, April 29, 2021 @ 6:00 p.m.  

To attend click the link https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/629956453.  

You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (872) 240-3412  

Access Code: 629-956-453 

The meeting is for informational purposes only and no business of the City Council will be 

conducted.  

 

Posted: April 15, 2021 

 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/629956453


 
You are invited to an Open House to learn about this year’s street 

construction projects in your area.  Following a short presentation, you will 
have an opportunity to ask questions of City Staff and the Project Engineer 

about the project.  Please share this invitation with your tenants. 
 

Open House 

Thursday, April 29, 2021 

6:00 p.m. 

This will be a virtual meeting.  

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/629956453  

 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

 

United States: +1 (872) 240-3412 

Access Code: 629-956-453 

 

This Open House will cover the following street projects: 

 

Nygaard Street (Buckingham Road to Roby Road and intersection at Roby Road) – This 

project is intended to pulverize the asphalt street and repave the street.  It entails spot 

replacement of sidewalk, curb and gutter and driveway aprons.  Street closures and local 

traffic detours will be required to complete the work. 

 

Roby Road (Kings Lynn Road to Lincoln Avenue) – This project is intended to pulverize 

the asphalt street and repave the street.  It entails spot replacement of sidewalk, curb and 

gutter and driveway aprons.  New sidewalk will be installed on the north side of Roby 

Road between Sundt Lane and Chapin Lane.  Street closures and local traffic detours will 

be required to complete the work. 

City of Stoughton 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/629956453


Roby Road (Van Buren Street to Johnson Street) - A storm sewer will be installed on the 

north side of Roby Road between Johnson Street and Van Buren Street to accommodate 

connection of sump pump discharges.  New sidewalk will be installed in this block on the 

north side of Roby Road along with driveway apron replacement.  The street is not being 

repaved in this project section. 

 

Lincoln Avenue (Roby Road to about Eisenhower Road) – This project is intended to 

pulverize the asphalt street and repave the street.  It entails spot replacement of sidewalk, 

curb and gutter and driveway aprons.  Street closures and local traffic detours will be 

required to complete the work. 

 

Spot sidewalk replacement – Various properties in the northwest quadrant of the City 

have been identified as meeting City standards for replacement and will be replaced as 

part of this project. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Director of Planning and 
Development, Rodney Scheel at 608-873-6619 or 

rjscheel@ci.stoughton.wi.us 
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